
From: Beth Francis <be >  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 10:54 AM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Cc: john <john@wellfleetmovies.com> 
Subject: Comments on the ASCAP and BMI Consent Decrees Review 

Elizabeth Francis 
Vice President 
Spring Brook Center, Inc. 
DBA Wellfleet Drive-In & Cinemas 
PO Box 900 
South Wellfleet, MA 02663-0900 

August 9th, 2019 

Ref: ANTITRUST CONSENT DECREE REVIEW - ASCAP AND BMI 2019 

(United States v. ASCAP, 41 Civ. 1395 (S.D.N.Y.), and United States v. BMI, 64 Civ. 3787 (S.D.N.Y.)) 

The Wellfleet Drive-In & Cinemas is an outdoor drive-in and 4 screen indoor cinemas operating in 
Wellfleet, Massachusetts. 

We are commenting on the aforementioned Review of the Antitrust Consent Decree Review of ASCAP 
and BMI. 

We fully support the “Comments of the National Association of Theatre Owners” made on or about July 
24, 2019. 

We thank the Department for an opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Francis 
Vice President 




